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MINUTES FROM THE FIB TECHNICAL COMMITTEE (TC) MEETING 

 

Date:   29 August 2021 

Place:   Online 

Present:  Arne Anderstedt (SWE) – chairman 

   Yury Molotkov (RUS) 

   Frank Peters (NED) – secretary 

Not present TC members, agreed on the decisions (per mail and phone): 

   Anders Bergström (SWE) 

   Tobias Karlsson (FIN) 

Not present TC member: 

   Tor Audun Sørensen (NOR) 

Also present: Olle Modin (SWE) – FIB RRC chairman 

Not present: Zinaida Belonoshko (SWE) – FIB 

   Pär Gustafsson (SWE) - secretary general in SBF 

   Bo Nyman (SWE) – FIB Secretary-General 

 

1 WCS IRKUTSK AND TIMETABLE 

 

The COVID-19 situation in the world (government decisions, travel possibilities, insurance 

etc) forced the Technical Committee to the following decisions. 

 

1. World Championships Group A in Irkutsk moved to October 2022. 

Participating teams to be determined. 

 

2. All FIB sanctioned competition activities are cancelled and forbidden until 31 

December 2021. New dates to be determined. 

 

3. World Championships Girls Y17 probably moved to February 2022. The age group will 

be the same, born 2004 or later. 

 

4. Invitation to FIB tournaments will be sent out in September (but continuation of the 

tournaments depends on the COVID-19 situation). 

 

5. All participants (players, leaders, referees etc) to FIB sanctioned tournaments must 

have a digital COVID certificate (recent negative test result, proof of vaccination or 

proof of recovery). Federations can decide to accept only participants who are fully 

vaccinated. 

 

Decisions to be confirmed by FIB EC. 

 

Next online meeting: Wednesday 15 September 2021 14:00-15:00 CET. 

 

End of meeting. 


